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From: Catherine Garrett-Jones 
Sent: Thursday, 15 May 2025 3:57 PM
To: Committee Social Issues
Cc: CCSP Chair
Subject: RE: Inquiry into the impacts of harmful pornography  – Post-hearing responses – 24 

March 2025 - CCSP

Good afternoon, 

Thank you for your email and the opportunity to provide a response to a question on notice post-hearing. 

Please see our response below: 

Schools have always been able to teach the mandatory curriculum content in the context of their local school and this 
has not changed as part of curriculum reform. A key part of the value of the mixed school system model that 
Australia has, and which NSW embraces, is that it recognises and values a variety of school communities. Syllabuses 
produced as part of reform are designed to continue to enable that. 

Kind regards, 

Cath 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  
  
   

 
 

 

  

 

  
 




